
Rainsville City Council
PUBLIC HEARING
MAY 15, 2017

With proper notice being given, the Rainsville City Council held a Public Hearing on the 15TH day
of May, 2017, at 4:00 p.m.  The meeting was held at the Rainsville Municipal Annex with the fol-
lowing members Present: Mayor- Rodger Lingerfelt. Councilmembers: Marshall Stiefel, Bejan
Taheri, Rickey Byrum, Brandon Freeman, Derek Rosson.

Mayor Lingerfelt called the Public Hearing to order.

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to amend or change the Zoning Ordinance of the City of
Rainsville, Alabama, and rezone the property located on McCurdy Ave South. The present zoning
classification of this property is B-3 General Commercial District with the proposed change to a
zoning classification of R-3 High Density Residential.

Mayor Lingerfelt opened the floor for discussion and asked if anyone was present to speak on be-
half of rezoning the property. Kevin Brown was present to speak on behalf of rezoning the prop-
erty. The was no one present to speak against rezoning the property.

The Zoning Board voted unanimously to rezone the property.

The Public Hearing was closed at 4:10 p.m.
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